
 

 
 

 

 

 

July 24, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to inform you of a change in reporting requirements for Perinatal HIV Rapid 

Testing Monthly Reports.  Currently, reports are sent to Mother and Child Alliance (MACA), 

previously known as Pediatric AIDS Chicago Prevention Initiative (PACPI).  Due to recent 

changes all hospitals will be required to send their Perinatal HIV Rapid Testing Monthly Reports 

directly to the Illinois Department of Public Health using the following email 

DPH.PerinatalHIV@Illinois.gov .  Please send all previous reports dating back to April 2020 and 

future reports to the email address above.   

The updated forms with revised contact information are attached.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Christi S. Jackson, Perinatal Prevention Administrator, via phone at 312-814-1328 

or email at christi.jackson@illinois.gov . 

 

Thank you,  

 

Christi S. Jackson, B.S., MPH, MBA 
Perinatal Prevention Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 

Office of Health Protection-HIV/AIDS Section 

122 S. Michigan Ave., 7th Floor 

Chicago, IL 60603 

Office: 312-814-1328 

Fax: 312-814-4844 
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